
Philip Dahlheimer, Saint Louis, MO.
Hello,
I recently received an email from Spire Gas President, Scott Carter.
In this letter he shares his concern of not being able to guarantee the 
deliver of natural gas to the homes in Missouri.

I am outraged that an environmental group has block regulatory approval of 
the new pipeline at a time where Missourians will need this life blood fuel 
to heat our homes, cook our food and allow for a hot shower.

I am a senior citizen and am retiring from my job on New Years Eve Day. Now 
that I have the news that I might be in a cold (or freezing home) is an 
outrage.

I am voicing my demand that all government agencies use every legal avenue to 
allow Spire Gas to continue to supply natural gas to the residents of 
Missouri.

Regards,
Philip Dahlheimer

Document Accession #: 20211112-5004      Filed Date: 11/12/2021



Document Content(s)

116960.txt................................................................1

Document Accession #: 20211112-5004      Filed Date: 11/12/2021


	116960.txt
	Document Content(s)

